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[bookmark: header]WRITTEN QUESTION
FOR ANSWER BY
 THE CABINET SECRETARY FOR 
ECONOMY, TRANSPORT AND NORTH WALES 
ON 31 JULY 2024


Janet Finch-Saunders (Aberconwy): Will the Cabinet Secretary provide the latest commercial value of Cardiff Airport? (WQ93591)
Janet Finch-Saunders (Aberconwy): Will the Cabinet Secretary set out the total spent to date on Cardiff Airport since its acquisition in 2013? (WQ93592)
Ken Skates: The current value of the Welsh Governments shares in Cardiff International Airport Limited is £17.83m. The valuation is reviewed annually and included in WGC HoldCo Limited’s latest published accounts.
Since 2013, the Welsh Government has invested a total of £179.6 million in Cardiff Airport. A full breakdown of our investment can be accessed via the following link: 
Cardiff Airport: our role | GOV.WALES
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